
REMOVE NOTICE AFTER March 23, 2024 

* AMERICA'S BOATING COURSE * 

Basic Boating Class! Sat-Sun March 23-24, 2024. 
1/2 Day Class each morning. 9:30-1:30 

 Marathon Sail and Power Squadron, 

United States Power Squadrons 
www.MarathonPowerSquadron.Org 

 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC. $45 for nonmembers to cover materials, and we'll apply that to your 

MSPS membership if you join! Info on Website. Discounts for Power Squadron members. 
MARATHON – FLORIDA KEYS. 

 

QUESTIONS? Call or email Gregory Absten, Squadron Educational Officer 
Cell 305.849.0285. Absten@LaserTraining.org 

THIS COURSE MEETS THE REQUIREMENTS OF FLORIDA LAW .... 
. .... which requires that anyone born on or after January 1, 1988 must pass an approved 
boating education course to operate a motor vessel of 10 or more HP within the State 
of Florida. Refer Family & Friends that need Basic Boating. 

 
One Weekend Completes Entire Course! 

You can pay by cash or check at Sign-In, but make sure you call or pre-register 

DETAILS, COURSE TOPICS, & ONLINE REGISTRATION FORM AT: 

www.marathonpowersquadron.org 

The course is open to the public, 12 years or older (to get a certificate). 
Successful completion of this course will qualify that person to obtain a 
Florida Boating Safety Education I.D. Card. You do not have to own a boat 
to take this course, however, if you had to handle someone else's boat in 
an emergency, would you know how to cope? Take the course, learn from 
the experts. You never know when that bit of knowledge will become 
useful. Most insurance companies will grant reductions in premiums for 
class completion. At the conclusion of the course, those who successfully 

complete the course will be issued a certificate. You do not have to own a boat to take the 
course. Register and pay for yourself, but then bring the whole family to attend (Certificate 
just to paid attendees). Kids, friends or family may attend FREE if they just want to audit – no 
materials nor certificates – but you should still register them – just say for free. 

 
Held at Brady Building of St Columba Church. SE Corner 52nd St & Loggerhead Ln 

(as reference, this is directly behind the Panda House Restaurant on US 1) 
 
 


